

To: Carol Jepmond[GRO]; Peter Jones[GRO]; Peter Jeram[GRO]; Chris Young[GRO]; Iain Blood[GRO]; Ted.baldwin[GRO]; Parnell, Dave[GRO]; Colin Oudo[GRO]
Cc: Phil Kennedy[GRO]; Mark Reardon[GRO]; Hall, Keith[GRO]; James Brett[GRO]; Ian.senior[GRO]; Hadley Mark.burley[GRO]; Graham Shervington[GRO]; Simon Baldwin[GRO]; pat.lywood[GRO]; Stocker, Palladino[GRO]; Sue Moran[GRO]; Rod[GRO]; chris.wannell[GRO]
From: Richard Gaze[GRO]
Sent: Thur 2/11/1999 4:19:59 PM (UTC)
Subject: MOT & E2E Test (V2)
W6 MOTand E2E Test Governance.doc

The attached paper incorporates the many changes that have been suggested including more explicit meeting schedules and (hopefully) confirmed attendees for the many meetings. I am not sure that I have been able to reach all those affected. It will be helpful if you could check that everyone who needs a copy of the paper in your respective areas sees a copy.

Regards. Richard.